From: Clark.MLA, Christy [mailto:Christy.Clark. MLA @leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 4:14 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Your caninet

From:[>22

Sent: June 13, 2017 1:50 PM
To: Clark. MLA, Christy
Subject: Your caninet

How can you possibly be considering the continuation of Stephanie Cadieux screwing up the
Dept of Children and Family Services, she should have been fired a long time ago, she is
obviously completely incompetent in this position. How many more children have to suffer and

die on her watch for you to see that? Absolutely Ridiculous!!?? Will be so happy to see you
R —
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